
Dear Valued Guest,

Thank you very much for choosing Hotel Niwa Tokyo.
We would like to inform you that a mandatory inspection of our electrical
systems will take place as outlined below. During this time, there will be a
full power outage throughout the hotel.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and greatly
appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

Date & Time of Inspection: Tuesday, January 6, 2026
From 12:00 p.m. to approximately 4:00 p.m.
Please note that the time may vary slightly depending on the progress 
of the work.

■ Impact on Your Stay
For Guests Checking Out on January 6
・Check-out time remains at 11:00 a.m. as usual.
・Please note that late check-out will not be available on this day.

For Guests Staying Through January 6
・You may remain in your room during the inspection; however, please be
advised that all electrical and water-related facilities will be unavailable
during this period, including:

Unavailable Services:
・Lighting, power outlets ・TV, refrigerator, Wi-Fi, air conditioning
(heating/cooling)
・Water supply (bathrooms, toilets) ・Elevators

For Guests Checking-In on January 6
・Check-in will begin at 5:00 p.m.
・If you arrive earlier, we will be happy to store your luggage at the front
desk.

■ Restaurant Information for January 7
Breakfast: Open as usual
Lunch: Temporarily closed
Dinner: Open as usual
Please refer to our website for the most up-to-date information.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the front
desk.

Tel: +81-3-3293-0028
Email: info@hotelniwa.jp

Important Notice: Scheduled Power Outage on January 6, 2026


